
Legal Department 

 American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 
 AEP.com 

    

Chairman Andre T. Porter 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
February 12, 2016 
 
RE:  PUCO Case No. 16-0033-EL-BLN 
 Compliance with 4906-6-07 Ohio Administrative Code 
 
Dear Chairman Porter: 
 
AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. (AEP Ohio Transco) files this notification 
providing the information described in Rule 4906-6-07 Ohio Administrative Code 
(OAC), for the following project applications: 
 

1. In accordance with OAC 4906-6-07(A)(1), AEP Ohio Transmission 
Company, Inc., served a copy of the Amendment on the chief executive 
officer on February 11, 2016, via UPS. 

2. In accordance with OAC 4906-6-07(A)(2), AEP Ohio Transmission 
Company, Inc., served a copy on the main public library via UPS on 
February 11, 2016, and a public notice is scheduled to run on February 15, 
2016, directing the public where copies can be reviewed. 

3. In accordance with OAC 4906-6-07(A)(3), AEP Ohio Transmission 
Company, Inc., has information on the project website on how to request a 
copy of the Letter of Notification. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
/s/ Hector Garcia 
Hector Garcia 
Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

Hector Garcia 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Service  
(614) 716-3410 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
hgarcia1@aep.com 
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